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Dear Birgit Flügge:

I heard the wonderful news last night that  the Danish Design Center had agreed to 
allow Proje4L utilize the digital materials for the exhibition "Milestones & 
Evergreens". This will be a great asset for Proje4L's presentation. 

Would it be possible for you or a member of the DDC staff to inform us regarding the 
type of paper (glossy/ matte/demi-matte or other, lamination and matting 
(aluminium / foamcore or other) you prefer us use for the printing and display.

As agreed Proje4L will retain the original layout, format and size of the panel 
displays as set out in the initial printing. We will produce and display the production 
for the exhibition only. 

Sincerely,

Vasif Kortun
Proje4L  Istanbul Museum of Contemporary Art
Harman Sokak, Harmanci Giz Plaza, Levent
Istanbul 80640 Turkey
Cell: 90.555.217.7187
Work: 90 212 281 5150
Fax: 90 212 283 1799
http://www.proje4L.org
e-mail: director@proje4L.org


